COLUMBIA COUNTY HEALTHCARE CONSORTIUM

MEETING NOTES
	Committee:  Bylaws/Nominating/Membership 
	Date: February 11, 2015

	Attendees: Jeff Rovitz, Scott Thomas, Art Koweek 
	Facilitator: Claire Parde

	Absent: Karyn Dornemann
	Scribe: Claire Parde


	TOPIC DISCUSSED
	SUMMARY OF TOPIC DISCUSSED
	DECISION/ACTION TO BE TAKEN

	Review of members with expiring terms 
	Claire presented the Committee with a list of those current members whose terms will expire in April. Those members are as follows: 
1. Angella Timothy, Columbia County Health Department

2. Arthur Koweek, Consumer 

3. Karyn Dornemann, DC, Hudson Chiropractic

4. Linda Tripp, Cooperative Extension of Columbia/Greene Counties

5. Michelle Ublacker, Office of the Aging

6. Nancy Winch, consumer

7. PJ Keeler, Columbia County Treasurer/EMS Coordinator

8. Theresa Lux, Catholic Charities

9. Kary Jablonka, DSS

All will be asked to renew their commitment, with the exception of Michelle Ublacker, who is poised to become the Deputy Commissioner of Services at DSS effective March 2nd. The Committee determined to leave the OFA seat vacant until such time as a permanent administrator is appointed.
Claire shared the template of the letter that is used to make this inquiry of members with expiring terms. This will be prepared in her office, signed by Committee Chair Karyn Dornemann, and sent by the last week of February. Members will be asked to share their intention with Claire by mid-March.
	Claire will prepare the letters to existing members with expiring terms for Karyn’s signature and send by the last week of February. 

	Discussion of new members
	The Committee discussed sectors that are not currently, but might be, represented on the Board.  The group decided that, given the Board’s current size, it should not be expanded at this time. 
	No new network members will be solicited at this time. 

	New prospective board member profile
	Claire shared the revised version of a form used to solicit information from prospective board members.
	

	Review of bylaws
	In response to direction received at the last meeting of the Entire Board, the Committee discussed whether the description of committees and their function in the bylaws is sufficient. The Committee determined to review the bylaws electronically and comment via email. 
	Claire will circulate the bylaws to the Committee members via email. 

	Next meeting
	July 1, 2015 at 1:00 p.m.
	


